NORTH RICHLAND HILLS

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: May 13, 2019

SUBJECT: SUP 2019-05, Public hearing and consideration of a request from
Four Seasons Markets, LLC, for a special use permit for a farmers
market at 6020 Parker Boulevard and 6021 Walker Boulevard,
described as Lot 1R1, Block AB, The Venue at HomeTown.
(Applicant requests to postpone public hearing to May 20, 2019)

PRESENTER: Clayton Comstock, Planning Director

SUMMARY:

The applicant has requested to postpone action on this request to the May 20, 2019, City
Council meeting, pending action by the Planning & Zoning Commission on May 16, 2019.

It is recommended that the City Council open the public hearing and continue the hearing
to the May 20, 2019, meeting.



